Schreiben von Tony Freeman

Written by Michael Tschernitz Thursday, 04 August 2022 10:32 -

There are no translations available.

Good morning Muk

On behalf of Beechwood Cricket Club may I please pass our sincere thanks for your kind hospitality, sportsmanship and, most of all, friendship.

So glad to be back in Velden and seeing old friends and also meeting new friends.

What a festival of cricket we had, both matches could have gone either way so, in the end, it was nice that each team won a match and, the main thing for me was that both teams had many players contributing to their respective teams; we could not ask for more